
 

 

18 November 2021 

Harvey Water  

Publication of submission – Application to amend water services licence 
WL31 

The Economic Regulation Authority recently released for public comment an application from the 
South West Irrigation Management Cooperative Limited (trading as Harvey Water) to amend water 
services licence WL31. 

Harvey Water is a cooperative that provides irrigation services and potable and non-potable water 
supply services in the Harvey and Collie areas, south of Perth. 

Harvey Water is seeking to extend the northern boundary of its south-west operating area to allow it 
to supply irrigation and non-potable water supply services to farming customers. 

The ERA received a submission from the Department of Health, which has been published on the 
ERA website. 
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https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22184/2/Notice---Public-consultation---Licence-amendment-application-to-extend-northern-boundary-of-south-west-operating-area---WL031---Harvey-Water.pdf
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21964/2/Operating-area-plan-OWR-OA-1783-G---South-West-Irrigation-Management-Co-operative-Limited---WL31.PDF
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22280/2/Department-of-Health-submission-redacte-e-amendment-application-extension-of-northern-boundary---WL032---Harvey-Water.PDF
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